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March 21, 2014 

VIA MYIBFS 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street, SW, TW-A325 
Washington, DC   20554 
  

Re:  Waterloo Television Group LLC 
FRN: 0021632583  
Notice of Surrender of Earth Station E060083 
FCC File No. SES-LIC-20060308-00401 
Associated with KWWF(TV), Waterloo, IA, FAC ID 81595 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On behalf of Waterloo Television Group LLC (“Licensee”), licensee of earth 
station E060083 (the “Station”), this letter is being submitted to advise the 
Commission that the Licensee voluntarily surrenders the above-referenced earth 
station authorization.  The Station was used in the operations of KWWF(TV), Cedar 
Rapids, Iowa.  The KWWF(TV) station license was surrender to the Commission on 
March 19, 2014.  Accordingly, the Licensee is also surrendering the earth station 
authorization for E060083 

 
Please direct any communications regarding this matter to the undersigned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

_______/s/____________ 
Christine Reilly, Esq. 


